
BEGINNING EXPERIENCE WEEKEND! 

Separated, Divorced & Widowed 
 

March 20-22, 2020 

& 

September 11-13, 2020 

 

 

 
 
 

“Beginning Experience” is part of an international ministry for those men or 
women who have experienced the loss of a spouse through death, divorce or 

separation. The “Beginning Experience” weekends are held at Holy Spirit Retreat 

Center in Encino, CA. This weekend helps a person move from the darkness of 

grief into the light of a new beginning with renewed hope. “Beginning 
Experience” is recognized by the Office of Family Life for the Archdiocese of Los 

Angeles. To register for this weekend or obtain more information, contact:  

Peg Setti at (818) 767-1007  

Brenda Mikhail at (818) 352-5265 or  

Maria Rojas (Spanish) at (310) 365-0186  

Questions can also be sent by email to: beginningexp.losangeles@gmail.com; 

General information “Beginning Experience” Program visit: 

www.beginningexperience.org.   
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